
 ​February 10, 2017 
     ​We have had a wonderful week in second grade! The students are continuing to work hard every day. 
We are continuing to study the Eucharist and Parts of the Mass in Religion. We finished Superkids Unit 4 
Week 2 in Reading and took the MAP Reading test. In math we finished our geometry unit. We began to 
study important Americans remembered during Black History Month in Social Studies. In science we 
began learning about fossils and extinction. ​Students should be taking one Accelerated Reading test each 
week. If you are interested in placing a Scholastic Book Order, please do so by February 13, 2017. 
        The 2nd Grade Sunday Celebration is this Sunday, February 12 at the 9:00 Mass. We hope to see 
you there! Pews will be reserved up front for 2nd grade families and students. Students will be called up 
after Communion for our reflection song. What a great way to gather as a Family of God! 
      We had a great 100th Day Celebration this week! Thank you to all who joined us for the all school 
Mass on Tuesday. The 2nd grade did a wonderful job leading the celebration. We are also looking 
forward to celebrating Valentine’s Day on Tuesday. Please send in donations for the homeless care 
packages and Valentine’s for your child’s homeroom for this day. 
      ​We hope you have a great weekend! We look forward to another great week in second grade! 

What is happening next week in second grade... 
Language Arts Superkids Unit 4 Week 3 (Spelling Test Friday) 

Math Numbers to 1000 

Social Studies Black History Month 

Science Extinction and Fossils 

Religion First Eucharist 

 

Reminders and Class Information 
● Snacks must be peanut free. Thank you!  
● Students may bring in a water bottle 
● 2nd Grade Sunday Celebration February 12, 2017 9:00am Mass 
● February 14 Valentine’s Day 
● No School February 20 

God Bless and Have a Wonderful Week,  ​   ​Mrs. Kubas & Mrs. Shreve 

 


